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City of Auburn, New York City Council 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING THE CITY MANAGER’S PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR 
2024 - 2025 CITY BUDGET    

Notice is hereby given that the Auburn City Council has called a Public Hearing to be 

held on Thursday, May 23, 2024 at the regular meeting of the City of Auburn City Council 

that begins at 5:00 p.m. for the purpose of collecting citizen input concerning the City of 

Auburn City Manager’s Proposed Fiscal Year 2024-2025 City Budget.  The public hearing 

will be held in person at Council Chambers, first floor, Memorial City Hall, 24 South Street, 

Auburn, NY  13021. 

The proposed Fiscal Year 2024-2025 City Budget Document may be found at the 

City of Auburn website at www.AuburnNY.gov and paper copies of the proposed budget 

may be obtained by contacting the Office of City Clerk by phone at 315-255-4101 or by 

email at cmason@auburnny.gov.  

Residents may also submit comments about the proposed City Budget to the Mayor 

and members of the City Council prior to 5:00 p.m. on May 23, 2024 using one of the 

following manners:   

• Email your written comments using the online contact page at the following 

link of the City website: www.auburnny.gov/citybudgetcomment  

• Direct mail your written comments via the U. S. Postal Service addressed to 

the Mayor and City Council, Memorial City Hall, 24 South Street, Auburn, NY  

13021.   

• Drop off your written comments using the drop box on the front or back 

entrance of Memorial City Hall, 24 South Street, Auburn, NY  13021.  

• Call the Office of Mayor and City Council and leave your comments via voice 

mail at 315-255-4104.   

For more information, please contact the City Clerk, Chuck Mason, by phone at 315-

255-4101 or email cmason@auburnny.gov    
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